
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my support for HJ 58, to amend the CT constitution to allow no-excuse absentee 
voting, and HJ 59 to amend the CT constitution to allow early voting. Though the special circumstances 
of the pandemic allowed early absentee voting and no-excuse absentee voting last year, these should be 
permanent fixtures of Connecticut's election system to give all voters easy voting options for every 
election.  

 

Best, 

Alexa Tomassi 

213 Washington Street 

Wallingford, CT 

06492 


